Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 9:28 AM
To: '‘Gary Mulkey'

Cc: delongisi@yahoo.com

Subject: RE: Delong Petroleum

Gary and Delong,
Per your request | have extended the submittal deadline until March 4, 2016. This should allow enough time to
receive and incorporate laboratory analytical into the report. | have updated Geotracker already.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Gary Mulkey [mailto:gary@cci-envr.com]
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 6:08 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: delongisi@yahoo.com

Subject: Delong Petroleum

Hello Mark:

| was wondering if it is possible to get an extension on the report deadline for the Delong Petroleum Alameda site? I'm
waiting for the lab data from the field work conducted on 1/25 and 1/26. Is it possible to get an extension to the first
week of March?

Thanks,
Gary Mulkey

Compliance & Closure, Inc.
4115 Blackhawk Plaza Circle
Suite 100

Danville, CA 94506

Cell (925) 580-2258
gary@cci-envr.com




